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March 4, 2014 
 
To Businesses and Residents 
 

Notice of Upcoming Work in St. James Neighbourhood 
 

Starting March 10, 2014, we will begin a two- week project to complete our work to install new land 
drainage sewers on Ness Avenue between Brooklyn Street and Berry Street. 
 
These sewers are part of a program to help protect homes in this area from basement flooding.  The 
new sewers will also help protect the water quality of our rivers and Lake Winnipeg by reducing the 
frequency of combined sewer overflows. 
 
During this sewer construction, your water and sewer service will not be interrupted, and your 
recycling and garbage collection will not be affected. 
 

Traffic restrictions during construction 
 
1. Ness Avenue – King Edward Street to Hampton Street 

 Temporary lane changes to maintain eastbound and westbound traffic 
 
2. Brooklyn and Berry Street – Ness Avenue to Silver Avenue 

 No access to Brooklyn and Berry Street from Ness Avenue 
 
3. Brooklyn and Berry Street – Ness Avenue to Portage Avenue  

Right turns allowed only onto: 

 Brooklyn and Berry Street going east on Ness Avenue, 

 Ness Avenue going north on Brooklyn and Berry Street. 

 
Tri-Core Projects Manitoba Ltd. will be the contractor for this project. 
 
We understand this work may cause you some inconvenience and we appreciate your patience. 
 
To keep updated on the project and for more information on our basement flood relief projects visit 
our website at: 

wwdengage.winnipeg.ca/cso/  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this work, please contact Kirby McRae of Tetra Tech 
WEI Inc., our consultant on this project.  He can be reached by email at Kirby.McRae@tetratech.com 
or by phone at 204-954-6800 during regular business hours.  The after-hours number for emergencies 
is 311. 
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